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TORONTO'S GUILD PARK SETS THE STAGE FOR HISTORIC
EAST AFRICAN ARTS FESTIVAL!

 

Press Release
HOUSE OF ARTS PRESENTS 

HEAR THE HORN OF 
EAST AFRICA 



BRINGING EAST
AFRICA TO
EAST OF
TORONTO AUGUST 31ST, 

3 - 9PM

AUGUST 31, 2023 (Toronto, ON)-Hear the Horn of
East Africa, engages with artists through music,
storytelling, and dance performance.
   The performance will take place on a
decorated stage set in the historic Guild Park
and Gardens, formerly Guildwood Park, a public
park and sculptural sanctuary nestled in the
heart of Scarborough. 

 Get ready to experience the vibrant culture
of East Africa like never before!  The festival
features a lineup of breathtaking dance &
musical performances that will leave you
mesmerized. The finale fashion show is not
to be missed, showcasing the stunning
aesthetics of East Africa in all their glory. 
 

Festival schedule is as follows:
3:00-5:00 pm: Henna, games and
Vendor time
4:00-4:40 pm: Poetry/Storytelling 
6:00-6:40 pm: Dance performances 
7:00-7:40 pm: Musical performers 
8:00-8:40 pm: Fashion show

.***Rain date (September 1st) we are
on from 5 to 11pm)

Press Contact
Name: Janet Hinkle
Festival Coordinator
(647) 270-4781
infohouseofartsto@gmail.com

IN ADDITION TO THE PERFORMANCES, THE
FESTIVAL ALSO BOASTS A RANGE OF EAST
AFRICAN VENDORS OFFERING EVERYTHING

FROM HENNA STATIONS TO DELICIOUS FOOD
AND UNIQUE VISUAL ART. COME IMMERSE

YOURSELF IN THE BEAUTY AND VIBRANCY OF
EAST AFRICAN CULTURE AT HEAR THE HORN

OF EAST AFRICA – AN UNFORGETTABLE
CELEBRATION OF COMMUNITY AND

CREATIVITY.


